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District Leadership Team
Agenda: March 18, 2021 (Virtual 6:30pm-8:00pm)

e Welcome MoodMeter (Select Link Here)
o Meeting Goal: Get feedback on our recommendation for a Capital Project Proposal
e Summary and takeaways from March 3, 2021 Meeting

e Recommendation for Capital Project Proposal

e Whole Group Feedback on Recommendation (Use comment feature in google docs)

e Next Steps

The Hyde Park Central School District empowers our community to strive for excellence and embrace the
opportunities of our globally connected world.



